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Chief Enforcement Officer Elected to GACE Board of Directors 
 

Peachtree Corners would like to congratulate, Chief Code Enforcement Officer, Philomena Robertson, 

who was nominated for and elected to the Board of Directors for the Georgia Association of Code 

Enforcement (GACE), as their 3rd Vice President, term 2016-2018.  

The primary responsibility of the 3rd Vice President is to appoint and chair the Membership Committee. 

This position maintains a continuous effort and drive throughout the year to accomplish a larger 

capacity of active and associate membership.  At the same time working with all board members to 

advance the science and practice of code enforcement, to further the interests of the profession, and to 

promote professionalism, fellowship, education and communication among its members. 

 GACE is a Professional Organization dedicated to establishing responsible Code Enforcement 

throughout local Governments in Georgia and professional development of its members. The GACE 

Code Enforcement Officer Certificate Program is sponsored by GACE in cooperation with the Association 

of County Commissioners of Georgia, and the Georgia Municipal Association. The Code Enforcement 

Officer Certificate Program (CEOCP) is administered by the University of Georgia’s Carl Vinson Institute 

of Government. The program is designed to enhance the knowledge and skills of those persons 

responsible for enforcement of city, county and state codes in Georgia. 
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